
HARTLEBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

 
A meeting of Hartlebury Parish Council Staffing Committee was held virtually via Zoom 

on 7th May 2020 at 8pm 
 
Present:  Councillors Laura Meredith, Tim Ingham, Clare Atkinson, Kay Humphreys. 
 
In Attendance:  No members of the public 
 
1. Appointment of Chair 

 
Laura Meredith was appointed as Chair. 

 
2. Apologies 
 

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Alan Buck 
 
2. Declarations of Interest 

 
None 

 
4. Dispensations 
 

None. 
 
5. Employment of a New Clerk 
 
UNDER THE PUBLIC BODIES (ADMISSION TO MEETINGS) ACT 1960, THE 
PUBLIC AND PRESENTATIVES OF THE PRESS AND BROADCAST MEDIA BE 
EXCLUDED FROM THE MEETING DURING CONSIDERATION OF THE 
FOLLOWING ITEMS OF BUSINESS AS PUBLICALLY WOULD BE PREJUDICIAL 
TO THE PUBLIC INTEREST BECAUSE OF THE CONFIDENTIAL NATURE OF THE 
AGENDA ITEM- EMPLOYMENT OF A NEW CLERK 
 

A discussion took place with regards the performance/duties/salary of the previous 
Clerk,  and how and what to do when considering a new Clerk/RFO. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 8.50pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………(Chairman)        Dated …………………………… 
 

 

 

 


